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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

TO:

Inspections Department

FROM:
Philip DiPierro, Development Review Coordinator

DATE:
October 22, 2010
RE:

C. of O. for # 621 Congress Street, Baxter Building


(Id#2008-0173) (CBL 046  D 029001)

After visiting the site, I have the following comments:

Site work is complete.
Conformance with LEED criteria has been met.
At this time, I recommend issuing a permanent Certificate of Occupancy.  
Cc:
Inspection Services Manager


File:  Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager


File:  Urban Insight
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